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Ashley Action! 

Ashley Action!  

                                             Ashley Awards 
                Credit Winners                            Students of the Week 
7LA L.Roberts     C.Stokes-Wright 
7SA A.Senoz     A.Senoz 
8MS M.Ward     No Student Of The Week 
8JO C.Harris     J.Aspinall 
8RF E.Parry      A.Price 
9AK  R.Hughes     No Student Of The Week 
9KD R.Connolly     R.Connolly 
10L J.Halfpenny-Bell    H.Williams 
10GG  L.Burke     L.Burke 
11RS L.Haycock     K.Wood 
11LQ J.Sampson     C.Bellard 

Class  
Of the 
Week 

8MS 

 
 

Skills Challenge – Staying Positive 

 
When inventing the lightbulb Thomas Edison tried and failed many times. He is quoted as saying, ‘I have not failed. I have 

just found 10,000 ways that do not work’. Talk to a family member about this quote. Share your feelings about a time when 
you have experienced a sense of failure and how you kept going. 

 

Ashley Action! 
Black History Month happens in the United Kingdom every October and celebrates, recognises and values the inspirational individuals and 
events from within the BME community. As part of their PSHE lessons students have been researching about famous people/events that 
happened. Rosa Parks and Martin Luther King are just a few of these iconic figures. 
Community Sports Year 12 students have been researching different types of sports in the local community. Students have been finding 
out about a particular sport that they would like to explore and take part in. This week they visited Victoria Park in Widnes and 
participated in a game of Tennis and Geocaching (an outdoor recreational activity, in which participants use a Global Positioning System 
receiver or mobile device to hide and seek containers, called "geocaches" or "caches", at specific locations marked by coordinates all over 
the world). 
Gardening Another busy lesson laying topsoil and tidying the planters at the back of school. The outcome will eventually be transformed 
into a Japanese Garden. Well done to all students for their hard work!  
Year 8 students have been introduced to pastry products. Students have learnt how and why different components are combined when 
making pastry. Students have also considered the functions of ingredients when making pastry products. 
A reminder that we are still collecting used batteries for ‘The Big Battery Hunt’. For more information visit:  
https://nationalschoolspartnership.com/thebigbatteryhuntchallengenews/  
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